
TO: Parents, Teachers, Employees and Organizations

FROM: Dr. Stella Arabie Principal

DATE: August 15, 2024

According to the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA), each school

system must notify the public of inspections, response actions, periodic surveillance

and re-inspection activities on an annual basis.

This is to inform you that AHERA Compliance Management Plans are available for

public inspection in either the principal’s or coordinator’s office of each school site

in the Diocese of Lafayette School System. These documents include the

Inspection Reports, Re-inspection Reports and the Management Plan. Requests to

view these may be made Monday – Friday during regular school hours.

Inspections of Asbestos Containing Material (ACM) are made by each school every

six (6) months. Every three (3) years, re-inspection is conducted by a Certified

Asbestos Inspector/Management Planner.


